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Subject: FW: INVITATION: EEF web-event "New (post) COVID-19 reality - what 
does it mean for EU Energy Policy?" - Thursday, 11 June, 09:00-10:15   

 

 
 

From: BUZEK Jerzy   
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 1:12 PM 
To: JUUL-JOERGENSEN Ditte (ENER) 

 
Cc:  

  
 Pascale Verheust 

 
Subject: INVITATION: EEF web-event "New (post) COVID-19 reality - 
what does it mean for EU Energy Policy?" - Thursday, 11 June, 09:00-
10:15  
 
Dear Director General,  
Dear Ditte, 
 
Further to our fruitful phone conversation a few weeks ago, I am 
reaching to you to enquire whether you would be willing to take 
part to a European Energy Forum web-event and be our guest 
speaker. The topic I would propose is: “New (post) COVID-19 
reality – what does it mean for EU Energy Policy?". 
 
The European Energy Forum has to reinvent itself and is 
considering organising a web-debate (with the Webex system) 
instead of the traditional dinner-debates such as the one you took 
part in last September. Our goal is to have an interactive web-



debate, as close as possible to our usual events, where participants 
can interact with the panel. 
 
We would have a panel that I would preside, with yourself as 
speaker and 3 other colleagues MEPs ( to be confirmed whom). 
Participants would be fellow MEPs and our Associate Members – 
representatives of the whole spectrum of the energy industry. 
 
We would be glad if you could offer some introductory remarks, 
which would be followed by short interventions from distinguished 
MEPs in the panel. This would be followed by an open discussion 
with participants, who would be unmuted upon request and 
allowed to ask their questions to you and other speakers. We 
expect a lively and interactive exchange of views as it is always the 
case at our events.  
 
I would propose the date of Thursday, 11 June, from 9.00 to 
10.15 a.m. We are of course flexible and able to adapt to your 
availability should you prefer another timing.  
 
I do hope you will be willing to participate in this meeting and 
accept our invitation.  
 
With warm personal regards, 
 
Jerzy Buzek 
Member of the European Parliament  

President of the European Energy Forum 
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